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Harrison Karen

From: John Thompson <johnthom86015@gmail.com>
Sent: 26 August 2021 11:52
To: Rhodes Mike
Cc: Smith Sue; Bobberzins; Charlotte Bright
Subject: FW: Landscapes Review

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Authority’s email system.  
Use caution when opening. If in doubt, do not open attachments or any links contained in the 

message. 

   
 
Hi Mike 
 
Please attach this to the response Sarah Fowler gave me (follows next)  as a Matter 
Arising to go with the LAF Agenda for 9th September 
 
Kind regards 
John 
Sent from Mail for Windows 
 

 

From: Saunders, Jade 
Sent: 25 August 2021 14:39 
To: johnthom86015@gmail.com 
Cc: Mike.Rhodes@peakdistrict.gov.uk; Inman, Amber 
Subject: Landscapes Review 
 
Hi John,  
  
Thank you for getting in touch with us regarding the Government’s response to the Landscapes review. 
The government is committed to ensuring our protected landscapes flourish as havens for nature and are places 
that everyone can visit and enjoy.  On 24th June, the Secretary of State laid a Written Ministerial Statement on the 
Government’s response to the Landscapes Review, setting out our support for the independent Landscapes 
Review’s recommendations to improve nature recovery and public access, and bring the family of protected 
landscapes closer together.    
  
We are continuing to work closely with partner organisations to develop our response, and have committed to 
consult on draft proposals this Autumn.  
  
We share Julian Glover’s vision for our protected landscapes and to achieve this vision we want to work closely with 
partners, including private, public and voluntary sectors, and particularly the protected landscapes family, in 
developing our approach to implementing the review. As such, we have been working with representatives from 
different National Parks and AONBs, and during the consultation period  we are planning to hold workshops for 
partners and groups interested in Access to capture a broad range of views.  
  
Many thanks,  
  
Jade Saunders | Strategy, Finance and Governance | Department for Environment, Food and Rural Affairs| 
Jade.Saunders@defra.gov.uk  
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Department for Environment, Food and Rural Affairs (Defra) This email and any attachments is intended for the 
named recipient only. If you have received it in error you have no authority to use, disclose, store or copy any of its 
contents and you should destroy it and inform the sender. Whilst this email and associated attachments will have been 
checked for known viruses whilst within Defra systems we can accept no responsibility once it has left our systems. 
Communications on Defra's computer systems may be monitored and/or recorded to secure the effective operation of 
the system and for other lawful purposes.  
 
 




